[image: Image result for xmas][image: ]Self-directed Support
Information & Advice Service


Dear AILN Customer, 
Just to advise you that we will be providing the following services over the Christmas period:

[image: ]The Self Directed Support (SDS) Team will provide a service over the Christmas period. Please note that external agencies that AILN SDS staff currently have regular contact with such as PVG Disclosure Scotland and the Jobcentre will be closed, as will many Social Work departments.
There will be an on call phone service provided by the SDS Team. If you require support on any of these dates, please call:

Wednesday 23rd Dec	Stephenie Blakey (01294 475692)	9.30am – 2.30pm
Thursday 24th Dec	Stephenie Blakey (01294 475692)	9.30am – 2.30pm
Friday 25th Dec	PUBLIC HOLIDAY NO SERVICE
Monday 28th Dec	PUBLIC HOLIDAY NO SERVICE 
Tuesday 29th Dec	Victoria Shepherd Jeffrey (01294 475694)	11am – 1.30pm
Wednesday 30th Dec	Evelyn Gilchrist (01294 475685)	11am – 1.30pm
Thursday 31st Dec	Jennifer Lee (01294 475686)	11am – 1.30pm
Friday 1st Jan 2021	PUBLIC HOLIDAY NO SERVICE
Monday 4th Jan	PUBLIC HOLIDAY NO SERVICE
Tuesday 5th Jan	Stephenie Blakey (01294 475692)	9.30am – 2.30pm
Normal service will resume from Wednesday 6th January 2021

[image: ]If you require Emergency support over the festive season, please call your local authorities Social work service:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ayrshire Out of Hours Social Work Service - Tel 0800 3287758

	AILN staff and Board would like to wish you all a 
	very happy festive season
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